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Dear 3rd grade families,
I hope you are enjoying your three day weekend. Please be sure to read the important info at the bottom of this newsletter…lots of good info in there this week. 
Reading/Grammar:  This week our Harcourt story is Why Mosquitoes Buzz In People’s Ears and our reading focus skill is summarizing. We will be learning a new summarizing technique this week called Rule Based Summary which is a wonderful tool to help students know which information is important enough to be included in a summary.
Writing/Social Studies: This week we learn about Martin Luther King Jr. and his important contributions to our country. We will use our new summarizing technique to write short summaries about what we have learned. 
Math: We wrap up topic 10, geometry, on Wednesday with a test and then Mrs. Davidson begins topic 12, fractions, on Thursday. There is a math review for this week’s test waiting in the ‘to do’ box of each student’s online math account. This is not mandatory and not for a grade, but is highly encouraged as a way to review for the test.
 Info to know: 
-  January 19th the Anthem Staff will be putting on an Open House. You can visit our classroom from 5:30-6:30 to see some of the cool things we have been working on (including our goal power points).
  -  January 24th we will honor the students who received principal’s list, honor roll, and/or a character award. Please join us in the cafeteria from 9:00-9:30. Notes will go home on Tuesday letting you know if your child is receiving one of these awards.

 - January 28th the Sees Candy orders are due. We appreciate your orders and your support for Anthem School.
Respectfully,
Mrs. Peterson

